Patrick Copas

From: Richard Bonner

Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 1:42 PM

To: Patrick Copas

Subject: RE: Viva Energy (formerly Shell) Clyde Terminal - SSD 5147 MOD 1 - Proposed Modification -

Notification Letter - OEH

Categories: No Comment, Agency Response

Hello Patrick,
The Greater Sydney Branch (Communities and Greater Sydney Division) in the Office of Environment and Heritage
(OEH) has reviewed the Viva Energy (formerly Shell) Clyde Terminal SSD 5147 Modification 1 report and have no

comments to make. Apologies for the delay in providing this advice.

Please note that OEH’s Heritage Division may provide a separate response if required.

Regards

Richard Bonner
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